Back to School Registration

Welcome back to Morgan High School!

We are so excited for the 2020-2021 school year and we hope that we can start it
off just right.

If you have not finished your “Back to School Registration” please follow the
*instructions below and register as soon as possible.

Please note that students will need a proof of registration/fees paid when they
arrive Monday, August 17%" to get their pictures taken and receive their Student ID.

Please keep in mind that during the week of August 17-21, Counselors will only be
seeing those who have an appointment. To make an appointment with your
Counselor, please email ksandoval@morgansd.org

*To register your student for their “Back to School” registration, click here. Once
you are on the Aspire Login page, you’ll need to register your student using your
Parent Aspire Account. Put your Username and Password in and it’ll take you to a
screen that is linked to your child/children. Click on the child you want to enroll
and a new screen will pop up. This should be your student’s Aspire home page. At
the top of the page in green writing, click on the little Flag with the words
“Register Student for Grade _” and this should direct you to the registration
process and you should be good to go from there.

Update anything in Aspire that you need updated, and you should be asked to
electronically sign 2 different documents and read through another one. In order
to sign the documents that need to be electronically signed, scroll to the bottom of
the screen and it’ll ask you to “Type your Name Exactly as it Appears”. If for some
reason you are not asked to sign anything, please come to the Counseling Center
and | will have you sign them in person.

Thank you so much for taking the time to register your student. We are looking
forward to meeting with them on Monday, August 17 and look forward to another
great year here at Morgan High School.


https://aspire.morgansd.org/Login.aspx

